
 

 

 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Hickory, Southview, and Westland Sanitary Sewer Project in Washington 

County, PA for Fiscal Year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Mount Pleasant Township Municipal Authority located 

at 31 McCarrell Road, Hickory, PA 15340. 

 

The funding, totaling $3,500,000, would be used to begin construction on 110,000 feet of sewer, four 

pump stations and a treatment plant to provide public sanitary sewer service to approximately 1,350 

residents.   

This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars because it will eliminate the use of aging, on-lot septic 

systems, thereby reducing the risk of bacterial and viral diseases often associated with sanitary sewer 

discharges. The project will safeguard the public against a potential health hazard while allowing for 

development of the region. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Guy Reschenthaler 

Member of Congress 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307 

Washington, DC 20515   


